
Q&A to follow formal presentation. For the Zoom link, additional details, 
and to watch after the event, visit www.icgov.org/TransitStudy. 

Thursday, April 29th at 6:30 p.m.

Learn about the proposed transit system 
changes planned to begin in August! 

Iowa City Transit Changes

Rolling Out 
Virtual  presentation  of  proposed  changes  to  transit  routes  and  service

Proposed changes include:
Updated routes • Faster, more direct service • Same routes for weekdays, nights, 

and weekends • Improved mid-day and Saturday service • Improved access to 
shopping/commercial areas • Passes accepted across the metro area • Transfers 
allowed at any bus stop • Reduced fare for youth • Some bus stop consolidation

For more information visit www.icgov.org/TransitStudy, call Iowa City 
Transit at 319-356-5151, or email ICTransit@iowa-city.org.

Participate online via Zoom
       Stream LIVE @citychannel4


